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Comments: Comments to oppose modification to the Roadless Rule

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

As American citizens living just below Alaska, we are very concerned by the clearcutting proposed for running a

road through Tongass National Forest. This is Our forest, not just the timber and fossil fuel industries. Although

the current administration denies climate change, all scientific minds agree it is an increasingly serious

happening, which will continue to destroy our way of life, ours as Americans, ours as the world.

 

Intact, ancient forests are strongholds of climate resilience and wildlife protection. Tongass is one of world's

largest.

 

I urge you to select the "No Action" Alternative (Alternative 1) and allow the Roadless Rule to remain intact on the

Tongass National Forest.

 

Sincerely,

 

Susan Lindenberger

 

White Rock, BC v4b 4t3
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